
 

 Why You Should Be A  
Wequaquet Estates Beach Association (WEBA)  

Member  
 

According to the WEBA By-Laws, any deeded property owner within the 

boundaries of Wequaquet Estates may become a dues-paying member of WEBA. 
This membership automatically extends to all family members of said deeded 

property owner.  
 

One may ask, “Why should I become a WEBA member? I already have the right to 
the use the beach according to my deed”.  

 
That is true.  You do have deeded rights to use the beach and abide by the rules 

and regulations that are in place to protect the beach and make it safe and 
enjoyable for everyone. But that’s all you have - the right to use the beach.  

 
Here’s the extra value in becoming a dues-paying member of WEBA :  

 
• It’s the right thing to do. Your property value is enhanced because of the 

beach. There are on-going costs for insuring, maintaining, inspecting, 
permitting, and keeping the beach beautiful, safe and fun. Your 

membership dues keep the beach open and make it an enjoyable place for 
recreation. Sharing in that cost is truly the right thing to do. 

 
• You will receive communications regarding the maintenance and use of the 

beach 

 
• You will be able to participate in Association business and activities and have 

a vote at the annual Association Member meetings in July 
 

• You would be eligible to become a member of the Board of Directors at the 
Annual Meeting  

 
If you’re not currently a WEBA member, please contact our President, Bob Levine, 

at pb-levine@comcast.net, or any member of the Board of Directors. 
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